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Report to the Passenger Transport Committee
By Tony Brennand, Manager Transport Policy

Hutt Corridor Study - Revised Programme

1. Purpose

To report to the Committee a revised programme for the study.

2. Background

The Hutt Corridor Study is the second of a series of corridor studies.  A report was
presented at the April 2001 meeting indicating that the release of results would be
delayed.  This was largely due to some technical difficulties and a request that public
releases would be delayed until newly elected Councils are established.

The April 2001 report indicated that a revised report would be presented at this
meeting.

3. Comment

                Members of the technical group have met and revised the study programme. This is
shown in the Attachment.  The key feature is that public release f the findings will
occur in November 2001.  This will be followed by consultations and submissions.

4. Recommendation

That the report be received.
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